MEMORANDUM

To: Honorable Mayor, Vice-Mayor and Members of the Town Commission
From: Hector Gomez, Town Manage% Q/ e
Date: _ April 91, 2024

Subject: FREEBEE Launching this week

The FREEBEE app will launch this week for the Town of Surfside. The new tesla vehicle
will be available on demand for commuting around Town. The vehicle is funded from the
Transportation fund and was approved for use as part of the fiscal year 2024 adopted
budget. The Communication Department is working on material to educate residents.

When the FREEBEE vehicle is deployed, the Town will pause the shuttle service with
Limousine services of South Florida but not terminate the contract as the provider offers
bus transportation services the Town uses for trips within Parks and Recreation.



